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Dear Chair DeFazio and Ranking Member Graves:

[ am requesting funding for the Broadway Station at [-25 Multimodal and Safety Improvements
Project Phase 2 in surface transportation reauthorization legislation.

The project sponsor for this project is the City and County of Denver and the project is located at
Interstate 25 and Broadway in Denver CO.

The funding is designated to create a transportation network near the Broadway Station hub at I-
25 and Broadway that results in safe and efficient mobility for all modes of transportation
including pedestrian, bicycle, transit, and automobile.

The project is an appropriate use of taxpayer dollars and is anticipated to have the following
benefits, namely, providing improvements for both Broadway Station safety and access, as well

as congestion relief for travelers on and off I-25 at Broadway and Lincoln/Ohio.

[ certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.
Sincerely,

Diana DeGette
Member of Congress
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